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Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister advise whether it is anticipated there will be any reduction in the timescale for the 

implementation of the Assisted Dying Service, considering the complexity of Route 2 will no longer be 

part of the law-drafting instructions and policy?” 

  

 

Answer 

 

 

The complexity of the law drafting process is reduced in a small part by the removal of Route 2, however 

it is too early to say whether this could result in bringing forward the law in a shorter timeframe. 

 

 


